
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Spring Term No 12             Friday 21st April 2017  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you all had a restful Easter break, and welcome back to the summer term. The 

next few weeks will be very busy. Please make a note of these dates.  

 

Mon 24th – Fri 29th April  Year 5 Trip to Gorsefield  
    (Nusery will be taught by Ms Nash Mon-Weds of this week 

    as Ms Gallagher is going to Gorsefield with Year 5.)  

 

Mon 1st May    School Closed for Bank Holiday 

Fri 5th May    Class photographs for Nursery, Reception and Year 6. 

 

Mon 8th – Thurs 11th May  Year 6 SATs  

 

Class Assemblies for this half term are:  

Thurs 4th May   Year 1 

Thurs 18th May  Year 5 

Thurs 25th May  Year R  

 

School Photographs 

If you want to order any school photographs, the last day is next Friday 28th April. 

We will not be able to accept orders after this date. 

 

General Election Day 

We have been asked to use the school as a polling station for the General Election that was 

called this week, so we will have an additional day closure on Thursday 8th June. Please 

remember that children will be expected to be in school as normal on the following day, 

Friday 9th June.  

 

 

With best wishes, 

Mike Hirst         Headteacher 


